
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

REFLECTIONS 
April 26, 2023 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 
    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
New Website 

Our newly designed website has launched and is ready 
to view! The website is both PC and mobile device 
friendly and is under the same URL as before 
(www.pgbctn.org). 

 

GGGGRARARARADUATIONDUATIONDUATIONDUATION    PICPICPICPICTURESTURESTURESTURES 

Each year we do a picture montage to honor our 

graduating seniors. We put together a slide show with 10-

12 pictures that show the graduates from infancy to 

graduation.  
 

We would love for your graduating senior to be 

recognized as a member of the PGBC youth group.  I will 

need 10-12 pictures, preferably in digital format.  

Pictures should show them at various stages of 

development, important moments, pictures with close 

friends and family and any formal senior portraits.  
 

I need these pictures no later than Sunday, April 30th, for 

a presentation on May 7th. Thanks!                                            
 

ChildChildChildChildrenrenrenren’s ’s ’s ’s PPPPraise raise raise raise PrPrPrProgramogramogramogram    
SAVE THE DATE: Wednesday, May 17th, 6:33 PM. 

Children's Praise will be sharing their end of the year 

program.  It's early, I know, but the calendar fills up fast.  

Plan now to attend and prepare to be blessed.    

Karen C. 
 

SSSSeeeecurcurcurcuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunnnnteeteeteeteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, April 30th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Jonathan Long 

2nd Service Edward Hill 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

    

 

 



 

Homebound Member of the Week 

30-May 6 

  

Barbara Stewart 

226 Ginger Rd. 

Maryville, TN 37804 

 

Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 
The Annie Armstrong Easter Offering fuels the work of 

more than 2,400 missionaries who are reaching people 

with the good news of the gospel. The North American 

Mission Board serves a diverse and complex region 

comprised of: 
 

United States, Canada and U.S. territories of Puerto  

Rico, Virgin Islands, Guam, American Samoa 
 

These men and women are planting new churches in 

unreached communities and meeting needs through 

compassion ministries. Every day, lives are being  

impacted and transformed.   Fast Facts- 
 
 

 Amount of NAMB budget provided by Cooperative 

Program: 35% 

 Year offering started: In 1895 by WMU 

 Amount given in 1895: $5,000 + 

 Year offering named after Annie Armstrong: 1934 

 Total offering gifts to date: Over $2 billion 

 

Annie ArAnnie ArAnnie ArAnnie Armstrong Offeringmstrong Offeringmstrong Offeringmstrong Offering    
 

Church Goal:  $12,000 
 

Received to Date:  $11,850 

 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

WMU Meeting Wed. May 3rd  6:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. May 6th 8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. May 8th 6:00 PM 

Business Meeting Sun. May 21st   7:00 PM 

 

 

 
MotherMotherMotherMother’’’’s Day Offerings Day Offerings Day Offerings Day Offering    

This year’s Tennessee Baptist Children’s Home offering 

will be received May 14th. 
 

WMU MWMU MWMU MWMU Miiiission Projectssion Projectssion Projectssion Project    
WMU will be collecting children’s story books, coloring 

books, sketch pads, markers and crayons during the 

month of May. These items will be delivered to the 

CHARM ministry in Townsend for the summer 

program. Place the books on the table beside the Sunday 

School office. Items will be collected through Sunday, 

June 4th.  
 

KIT Picnic 
KIT will meet on Wednesday, May 17th at 11:00 AM. 

Bread and drinks will be provided. We are going on a 

picnic! This will be our last meeting for the year. Come 

join us! 
 

PPPPAVAVAVAVILION REILION REILION REILION RESERVATIONSSERVATIONSSERVATIONSSERVATIONS    
The pavilion is now open.  If you would like to reserve the 

pavilion, please contact the church office at 977-1526.  

You will need to stop by the office prior to your event to 

pick up the keys for the bathroom and kitchen. 
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is Worshipping 

God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching people, building 

relationships with Christ, meeting needs and sharing 

Christian joy. 

 


